
Dear Friends,

This December, Metro Managers and IAMMA are partnering to support
families in need through our annual holiday luncheon program. This year,
we are focusing on essential community service organizations that we
collaborate with every day in our shared profession. Funds raised will be
evenly distributed among three providers of domestic violence
programs and services throughout the Chicago suburbs:

Our fundraising goal for this year is $6,000. We invite you to pledge your
donation today at https://go.rallyup.com/iammametroholiday2024 or by
scanning the QR Code at right.

The holiday luncheon will feature key updates on ILCMA’s strategic plan,
new services from NIU for local government practitioners, and recognition
of award-winning programs by our peers. More information on our program
follows on the next page. We encourage you to invite an emerging leader
from your organization working in human services or social work to join us
at this year’s holiday luncheon to celebrate our charitable partners as well as
the increasing role of social work in our communities and our profession. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you in December!

Sincerely,

Glen Cole
President

Brian Murphy
President

2024 Holiday Fundraiser

https://go.rallyup.com/iammametroholiday2024
https://crisisctr.org/about/
https://wingsprogram.com/wings-philosophy-and-mission/
https://asafeplaceforhelp.org/about/

